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12th December 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer – Key Stage 2 

 

Due to Health and Safety and fire safety restrictions we 

must limit the amount of tickets per family for the Key 

Stage 2 Concerts. 

 

Families will be allowed 2 tickets per family, and for 
one show only. 
 

You may chose 2 tickets for either the Friday morning or 

Monday afternoon show and we recommend that tickets 

are purchased from the office beforehand.  We cannot 

guarantee there will be tickets available on the door. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause, 

however safety must be our priority at all times 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

        

L Sellars 

Headteacher 
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